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Congratulations to UNIMAS students who participated in the recent Varsity Hackathon 2022 

organised by Universiti Sains Malaysia. We are proud to know that two teams took home awards 

after the competition. 

 

First team led by student Melvin Jangga (Software Engineering, 3rd year), with members Angeline 

Sambun (Software Engineering, 3rd year), Betsy Pati (Network Computing, 3rd Year) and Michellia 

Elma (Computational Science, 3rd Year) presented their project Agro Grid and won the Xilnex 

award, presented by Web Bytes Sdn Bhd.  

 

Second team, participated by students from FRST, FENG and FCSIT. The FCSIT students are Jia 

Shao and Regan Hung, both 2nd year students taking Software Engineering and the team won 7th 

place.  

 

 

Congratulations to all! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/USMOfficial1969/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVjvxs-5hNVY13xbpdX1qzGgnQTT_kQZJDhZRc8QG-J7wXzk2aQREffUK4DKyjgb4gxQJQSethfSbfa8fP-w-20frd8uI-XFetuZrDTyw-fxqnPrgmyLji3llfBWNAYDkUVBDZY2ALTr-AxeI9I20A9&__tn__=kK-R

